The June 14th 2009 meeting of the Portsmouth Recreation Board was a postponed holiday dinner meeting held at BG's Boat House. The meeting was call to order at 6:00 p.m.

Members In Attendance: Chairman Carl Diemer, Vice Chairman Paul Houlares, Jackie Pitts, Elaine Syracusa, Kathy Siegel, Harry Clark, Kent LaPage, Laura Pantelakos, Recreation Director Rus Wilson,

Members Excused: Pat McCartney

Actions/Discussions:

- The only action of the evening was to discuss the upcoming Recreation needs Assessment Input Session, which will take place on Tuesday, June 16th at Portsmouth High School. The Board will sit, listen and observe and will have a chance to talk with the architects at a later date. There was much discussion about the content of the evening and what would happen with the information gathered.
- The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 p.m.